catriona wilson From:

Sent: Thursday, 30 July 2015 9:42 AM

To: LSIC

Subject: End of life choice

To whom it may concern,

I urge you to consider allowing people the right to die at a time of their choosing and in a humane and peaceful way. I am 61 years old and in good health but have for many years been a supporter of Dying with Dignity.

I have a very dear friend who is 99 years old and in poor health with continuing pain that is not relieved by the morphine she has been prescribed. She, also, has long been a supporter and advocate for euthanasia and constantly expresses a wish to die. She has even asked her daughter to hold a pillow over her face to kill her. Her dearest wish, apart from wanting to die now, is that if and when her daughter, son, friends and I are in a similar position we will have the right to make the legal decision to take our lives, a right that is denied her.

Yours in hope,

Catriona Wilson